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Ms. Lynn Connor
Doc-Search Associates
NRC Information Service
P.O. Box 57 IN RESPONSE REFER
Cabin John, MD 20818 TO F01A-84-200

Dear Ms. Connor:

This is in response to your letter dated March 22, 1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of all
studies related to precursors to main generator failures.

In response to your request, a copy of the following document is being
placed in the NRC Public Document Room (PDR):

3/29/84 Technical Evaluation Report on The Seven Main
Transformer Failures at the North Anna Power
Station, Units 1 and 2

This completes action on your request.

S' cerely,

/ .

. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

;

|

.

$

8412120173 840500
PDR FOIA
CONNERB4-200 PDR

,

t

,,---e --- , ,, e , - , - - = , - - - - , - - ~*


